
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NEWSLETTER 
Term 1                 

 13th October 2017 

Harvest Festival 
 

Our Harvest Service is slightly later than usual this year and will be held on 2nd 
November.  

 

We would like to ask that each child kindly donates one item of food, either 
tinned or packet, which will be blessed by Reverend Julie and then taken to the 

Foodbank.  
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
It doesn't seem possible that we only have one week (four days for the children!) 
of term 1 to go. Where has the time gone?!  
 
The projects that the children have been immersed in have really grabbed their 
curiosity and we have therefore seen some fantastic learning taking place. 
 
We have welcomed two trainee teachers from Bath Spa University to the Banwell 
community this term. Miss Bell will be working with Y5 and Miss Jones with Y4. 
They have already fitted in really well to the Banwell team and we hope they 
enjoy their time with us.  
 

As we head towards the end of term 1 can I thank everyone for their continued 
support of Banwell School and wish you all a lovely break with your families.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Claire Pocock 
Headteacher 
Banwell Primary 

 



 

 
Diary Dates 

 
19th October – Last day of Term 2 

 
20th October – INSET day 

 

23rd-27th October – Half term break 
 

30th October – First day of Term 2 
 

19th December – Last day of Term 2 
 

20th December – 3rd January– Christmas 
holidays 

 

4th January – First day of Term 3 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Information 
 

If you haven’t yet returned your data 

collection sheets and collection 

permission, please can you do so as a 

matter of urgency. 

 

Please always ensure that you update the 

school office with any new contact 

information as soon as possible. It is vital 

that we are able to contact parents and 

carers in case of emergency. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

                         
 

 

 

 

 

 

These Year 2 children read 

EVERY DAY for week 

ending 6th October: 
 

Teagan 

Liam 

Macy 

Woodie 

Freddie 

Noah L 

Noah G 

Lilly 
 

ParentPay 
 

Please ensure there is always enough 

money in your Parentpay account to 

cover any bookings you make. 

Breakfast Club and Playpals should 

always be paid for in advance and we 

would not want to be in a position to 

have to refuse attendance due to 

non-payment. 

These Year 2 children 

read EVERY DAY for week 

ending 13th October: 
 

Kellen 

Liam 

Macy 

Woodie 

Dexter 

Noah L 

Lilly 

Emily W 
 

Halloween Disco 
 

Don’t forget to get your tickets for the 
Friends of Banwell Halloween Disco on 

Thursday 19th October. 
 

Letters went home earlier this week, 
please return the slip and money by 

Monday. 


